
The next General Meeting of the Benalla Sustainable Future Group will be 

held on Thursday July 25th, 7.30pm until 9.30pm at the Benalla Uniting 

Church, Carrier Street Benalla, opposite the Coles Car Park.  Guest speaker is 

Bruce Walker who will be presenting information on Queensland Fruit Fly.  

Topics Bruce will cover include; 

Why manage QFF? 

* Area wide approach 

* Know your enemy 

* Options for home gardeners 

* Traps in detail 

* Orchard and garden hygiene 

Bruce is immediate past President of Benalla Rotary. He previously was an ag-

ricultural scientist at Rutherglen Research Institute for many years. 

We are also hoping to find and screen a suitable short film on food waste. 

The meeting will finish with supper, providing an opportunity for further dis-

cussion. 
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